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NORTHEAST SAMMAMISH WATER DISTRICT WINS AGAIN

DISTRICT NAMED “BEST TASTING” WATER FOR FIFTH TIME

Northeast Sammamish Water District’s drinking water has, once again, been named the best tasting 
drinking water in King County by a panel of drinking water specialists at the American Water Works 
Association’s annual event held on March 10th. The District has won this award five times since 2012.

“We are proud of the high quality of our drinking water and are committed to protecting this vital 
resource,” said Paul Robinett, President of the District’s Board of Commissioners. “Our top priority is 
to provide our customers with safe, reliable and great tasting drinking water at a reasonable cost.”

The District’s drinking water has won numerous taste contests locally and has, in recent years, been 
named the best tasting water in the Pacific Northwest as well as the second best tasting water in
the country.

The District will move on and compete in the Pacific Northwest Section for the title of Best Tasting 
Water in the Northwest on April 29th in Tacoma against entrants from Washington, Oregon and 
Idaho.

The Northeast Sammamish Sewer and Water District was formed by a vote of local citizens in 1969 
and has been operating independently for over 50 years. They are governed by an elected
3-member Board of Commissioners and currently serve around 12,000 citizens.
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